
Steven T. Ballou
In care of: 109 Bristow Drive 
Summerville, SC 29483

Date: June 9, 2014

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley
Governor
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201

Certified Mail Number: 70131710000021992162

RE: FOIA/Public Information Request

Dear Governor Haley:

The following request is authorized and made under the provisions of the South Carolina 

Freedom of Information Request Code of Law §30-4-10.

The purpose of this request is to respectfully ask you, or your delegate, to identify, locate and 

release to me certified public records including, but not limited to 1) an act of the legislature of 

the State of South Carolina ceding the property on which the Clement F. Haynesworth Federal 

Building and United States Court House, located at 300 East Washington Street, Greenville, 

South Carolina, 29601, and the Charleston Federal Courthouse, located at 85 Broad Street,

Charleston, South Carolina, 29401, to the United States federal government, or, in the 

alternative, 2) the "NOTICE OF ACCEPTANCE OF JURISDICTION" pursuant to Title 40, United

States Code, Section 3112(b). 3) I would also request the same records for any and all property 

claimed as owned, by cession, acceptance, or otherwise, throughout the state of South 

Carolina.

If it is learned that the above referenced properties, or any others of record, were NOT ceded by 

the Utah State Legislature, or that the "NOTICE OF ACCEPTANCE OF JURISDICTION 

pursuant to Title 40, United States Code, Section 3112(b) is NOT of record, I respectfully ask 

that you provide written certification of that fact with Official Seal and Signature for my records.

I ask for a waiver of all fees. However, if you cannot accommodate my request for a waiver, you 

are asked to contact my appointed Power of Attorney, Madeleine T. Ballou, at (843) 345-1079, 

whereupon provision will be made for payment.



The South Carolina Code of Law §30-4-10, requires that public records responses be made 

within at least 10 business days if the records are for individual purposes or within five business 

days if the record is meant to benefit the general public. If access to the records I am 

requesting will take longer than this amount of time, please contact me with information about 

when I might expect copies or the ability to inspect the requested records.

If you deny any or all of this request, please cite each specific exemption you feel justifies the 

refusal to release the information and notify me of the appeal procedures available to me under 

the law.

I thank you in advance for your time and consideration in honoring and fulfilling my requests. I 

look forward to your response at your earliest convenience to the above referenced address.

Respectfully,


